DPG: Correction of the 2016 financial statement
On 10/05/2017, Dat Phuong Joint Stock Company announced the correction of the 2016 financial statement as follows:

Reason for correction:

The audit report 363/2017/BCTC-KTTV dated 10/05/2017 was released to replace the audit report 225/2017/BCTC-KTTV dated 25/03/2017 and the audit report 364/2017/BCTC-KTTV dated 10/05/2017 was released to replace the audit report 243/2017/BCTC-KTTV dated 25/03/2017 due to the change in auditor. These replacements did not change any information in the financial statement of the financial year that ended on 31/12/2016.

